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10th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians, 

 

As you may be aware we operate a School Book Voucher Scheme for 5th Year students every 

year.  This scheme is designed to assist students to purchase their books where there is a genuine 

need for assistance.  To qualify for this scheme the applicant must be in receipt of a family Medical 

Card. 

This application should be submitted on or before Friday 28th May 2021.  

 

Outlined here is the procedure for your application to the “School Voucher Scheme”. 

 

1.Return your application form either by completing the online APPLICATION FORM attached below 

or by collecting an application form from the school office and returning it before Friday 28th May 

2021.  Applications after this date will not be eligible for consideration as there are limited funds 

available. 

APPLICATION FOR SCHOOL BOOK VOUCHER 2021/22 

 

2.If you are successful in your application, you will be issued with a voucher from this school. These 

vouchers can only be used in certain shops that are authorised to accept your voucher.  They will fill 

your order to the value we have assigned to it. 

 

3.Vouchers may only be used for school books.  There is no cash return on vouchers and any 

remaining balance on the voucher will be returned to the school to be used for other students.  It is 

also non-transferable between students.  

 

Your application form will be treated with the strictest confidence 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

_____________________ 

Kiera O’Sullivan 

Principal 
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